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April 70, 1988

Arthur R, Greenleaf, ﬂmissimhr
Bea and SBhore Fisheries
Boothbay Harbor, Maine

Dear Birs

In responge to your inquiry regarding restrictions
oh lobsters going through Maine by trueks in the marner
desoribed by Mr., Bdward Mosher, I have to inform you that I
do not know of any provisions of our statute which would
require & uh!..pger- to produre licensés for mlportﬁg
lobsters from New Brunswiek or Nova Beotla through Maine
to Massachusetts.,

I¥ appears to me %o he interstate dommerce over
whiech we do mat have any control.

I think it would be proper for you to suggest to
such shippers that they should have some marks om the
various shipments to indieate that they were purchased -
ot;tsi.go the State of Maine for delivery outside the State
of Maine. .

Sanford L. Fogg :
Deputy Attornéy General
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